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ITU-T SG15 Q10 has progressed draft updates of Recommendations ITU-T G.8021 and G.8012 

towards consent in December 2021. 

This work is in continuation of the work detailed in our liaison SG15-LS271 approved 18 September 

2020. This is based in part on suggestions from IEEE 802.1 regarding clauses 6, 8 and 9 of 

Recommendation ITU-T G.8021. Your review of the enclosed draft documents would be appreciated. 

Please note that these documents are work in progress and should not be shared outside of your 

organization. 

ITU-T SG15 would like to express its appreciation for the continued useful exchange of information 

on Ethernet standards and looks forward to further interaction between our organizations. 

ITU-T Q10/15 will next meet electronically 30 July 2021, 1 October 2021 and during the December 

2021 ITU-T SG15 plenary meeting. 

Attachments: TD788/WP3 and TD789/WP3. 

https://www.ieee802.org/1/files/private/liaisons/liaison-SG15-LS316-G8012draft-0421.docx
https://www.ieee802.org/1/files/private/liaisons/liaison-SG15-LS316-G8021draft-0421.docx

